

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



March 14, 2005

Lisa Burcham Associate Director Historic Preservation Division 801 North Capitol Street, NE, Suite 3000 Washington, DC 20002

Re: HPA #05-151 (122 Tennessee Avenue, NE)

Dear Ms. Burcham,

On March 10, 2005, at a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting, our Commission voted to send this letter of support for the construction of a one-story sunroom rear addition with dimensions of about 10×10 feet at the subject address.

This project was discussed at our Commission's monthly Economic Development & Zoning Committee with the participation of the property owner. No other residents appeared in support or opposition to the project.

If you have any questions about this recommendation, please contact Commissioner Nick Alberti at (202) 543-3512.

On behalf of the Commission,

Joseph Fengler, Chair fengler6a02@yahoo.com

Joseph Fengler

(202) 423-8868